
 

West Palm Beach Alumni Chapter of Kappa Alpha Psi Inc. 

P.O. Box 126 – West Palm Beach, Florida 33407 

 

Dear Brothers of WPBAC, 

 

Thank you to all who participated in the Kappa League Induction; it was a success. We 

hope to continue to have a successful year and to do so we must ensure that this group of 

young men receives our undivided attention. It is my belief that beginning another intake 

at this time will hinder that process. Rushing another intake does not allow us to properly 

work with our current Kappa Leaguers to the best of our ability.    

 

Below you find the schedule for the West Palm Beach Kappa League Intake Process. 

This will be the structure that we will follow and report to all interested families going 

forward. 

 

February - at the end of the month, we will have our Kappa League Interest Meeting. At 

that time, we will look at the new young men who are interested in the program. 

Application will be due in March and we will schedule a date in April for the 

interviews.  

 

April - we will conduct our interviews for the new potential Kappa Leaguers. Once all 

interviews have been done we will reach out to the families. As a committee we will then 

keep in touch with the families and give updates. 

 

June - Induction Ceremony for the new class. This will have the new class ready and in 

time for the summer as well as the new school year.  

 

FYI: January 2015, we will launch the newly designed website for the West Palm 

Beach Kappa League (www.wpbakl.com). On this site I have created an online 

application for the families for convenience.   

 

 

YITB, 

 
Kenyon Link 

Director of Guide Right / Kappa League 

http://www.wpbakl.com/

